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Thursday 16th July 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

GROUP A (RH and RC) 

We hope that you all continue to stay safe and well. Please find below details regarding phone calls, 

settling in sessions (week 1) and in-school sessions to be attended during the part time week (week 

2).  

As previously discussed, we are unfortunately unable to offer home visits this year so on Wednesday 

2nd September, class teachers will be phoning all parents in place of this.  If you require a phone call 

at a certain time during that day (due to work commitments, etc.) then please email us at 

receptionwls@welearn365.com to arrange this.  

During this first week of the Autumn term, you and your child / children are invited to attend a settling 

in session where you can stay and play together between 10.00am and 11.00am on Thursday 3rd 

September.  Adhering to social distancing, please enter the school site via the side pedestrian access 

point (alongside Ridgeway) where you will be directed through the Reception playground into the 

classrooms.  

During the second week of term, your child will attend school on a part time basis.  Their first session 

will be the morning of Monday 7th September.  Please arrive between 8.40am and 8.55am. For this 

visit please follow the entrance instructions (outlined in accompanying letter). Your child should be 

collected at 11.30am (for collection please enter school site via the side pedestrian access point 

(alongside Ridgeway)). 

In week 2 your child will also attend a second session on the afternoon of Wednesday 9th 

September.  Please arrive at 1:00pm and enter the school site via the side pedestrian access point 

(alongside Ridgeway). Collection will be between 3.10pm and 3.25pm (as outlined on accompanying 

letter). 

During week 2, the third session will be on the morning of Friday 11th September when your child 

will also stay for lunch (your child is entitled to a school hot or cold deli bag or they may bring their 

own packed lunch).  Please arrive between 8.40am and 8.55am (as outlined on the accompanying 

letter). Please collect your child at 1.00pm (for this collection please enter school site via the side 

pedestrian access point (alongside Ridgeway)). 

From week 3 (week beginning 14/09/20) your child will attend school full time. For details of entry and 

exit times and arrangements, please see attached letter. 

We are looking forward to meeting you all soon. 

Kind regards 

The Reception Team. 
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